
As we approach the Christmas season, the Auxiliary is excited to announce our annual
“Tree of Lights” fundraiser. This event has been a major source of funds for Maryhill

projects, helping us enhance the lives of our residents through various activities and
improvements. This year, we plan to upgrade some of our rooms within the facility
(flooring, recliner/furniture). All the money that is raised by our fundraisers is used

strictly for the added comfort and enjoyment of our residents. 

Your continued support for the “Tree of Lights” will help us carry on our mission of
healing and further enhance the lives of the residents at Maryhill in 2025, and beyond!

Our “Tree of Lights” will be proudly displayed in the main hallway of SMP Health -
Maryhill, with the honored or remembered person’s name attached to a bulb. 

 Join Us for Our Christmas Open House!
 🗓 Date: Thursday, December 12th   🕓 Time: 4 p.m. - 6 p.m. 📍 Location: SMP Health - Maryhill

         🎅 Santa Visit | 🎶 Live Entertainment | 🍪 Delicious Treats | ❄️ Frost Fest happening in
the community after!

              Candy Lund, Auxiliary Representative            Bailyn Hildestad, Administrator

                               Make your gift in Honor or Memory of a Loved one Today
                                         Please Find Enclosed gift to SMP Health - Maryhill   

                                                   

                                 _____ $1000   _____ $500 _____ $100  _____ $50 _____ $25 _____ $15

                                     Custom Amount: $_______________________

                                Memory of / Honor of / Other: ____________________________________ 

                                           📬 Mail Checks To: SMP Health - Maryhill, 110 Hillcrest Dr. 
                                                                                           Enderlin, ND 58027

                                                         💻 Donate Online: Visit smphealth.org/maryhill and click on              
                                                                    “Donate Today” to give online (credit cards accepted).         

Tree of 
LIGHTS

Thank you for lighting up the lives of 
our residents this Christmas. 

 Together, we’re making the season truly bright!


